
EXECUTIVE COUNCIL CHAMBERS 

18 April 2023 

Ref: OIA-2022/23-0713 

Tenakoe-

Official Information Act request: List of people who have been awarded the 
NZ America's Cup Medallion 

Thank you for your Official Information Act request received on 28 March 2023. You 
requested: 

"I noted, 
https:l/aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.coml?urf=https%3A%2F%2Fdpmc.qovt. 
nz%2Four-proqrammes%2Fnew-zea/and-roya/-honours%2Fnew-zea/and-royal­
honours-svstem%2Ftvpes-new-zealand-royal-honours%2Fother-distinctive-new­
zealand­
honours&data=05%7C01%7Cinformation%40dpmc.qovt.nz%7C73c2de604d654e 
3e68de08db2ebdea07% 7Ceea6053309ef4b 7a94060f38551cc613% 7C0% 7C0% 7
C638155165455416194% 7CUnknown% 7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWfioiMC4wUAwM 
DAiLCJQ/ioiV2/uMzliLCJBTil6lk1 ha WwiLCJXVCl6Mn0%3D% 7C3000% 7C% 7C%

7C&sdata=LSimQabh%2BrfsZZKxCw%2BVB2PcEZd0qihLLvtkesa9X5Q%3D&res 
erved=0 

The New Zealand America's Cup Medallion 1995 In 1995 the Government struck 
a special commemorative medallion (which is not designed to be worn) for issue
to members of Team New Zealand and others who contributed to the America's 
Cup victory at San Diego, USA, on 13 May 1995. Seventy-nine medallions were 
issued. 

May I request the full name list of the awardees of this The New Zealand 
America's Cup Medallion 1995." 

In June of 1995, the Prime Minister Rt Hon Jim Bolger announced an America's Cup special 
commemorative medallion to be issued to those who contributed to the America's Cup victory 
on May 13. In October 1995, the list was announced, with the award going to each member 
of Team New Zealand amongst others. 

Attached is the list of recipients and the Prime Minister's statement on the awarding of the 
medallion. 

You have the right to ask the Ombudsman to investigate and review my decision under 
section 28(3) of the Act. 
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